From: Bolt, Carol [mailto:carol.bolt@environment-agency.gov.uk]

Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 1:31 PM

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Able Marine Energy Park - Planning Inspectorate Reference: TRO30001

FAO Robert Fox
Dear Mr Fox

| believe you have now received copies of all four completed agreements between Able
Humber Ports Limited and the Environment Agency via Bircham Dyson Bell, Able’s solicitors.

This is just to formally confirm the Environment Agency withdraws all objections to the
application for the Development Consent Order.

Thank you for your help on this matter — please could you confirm receipt of this email.

Regards
Carol Bolt

Carol Bolt

Senior Legal Advisor (Planning)
Head Office Legal Services
Environment Agency

Horizon House

Deanery Road

Bristol

BS1 5AH

Email carol.bolt@environment-agency.gov.uk
Phone 07770796116

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally
privileged. IT you have received this message by mistake, please
notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone
else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you
should still check any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked
to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for
litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any
Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than
the sender or recipient, for business purposes.

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure
Intranet anti-virus service supplied by VVodafone in partnership with Symantec.
(CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your
organisation’s IT Helpdesk.
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Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded
for legal purposes.



